The Office for Residential Life is interested in releasing a limited number of upper-class students who are currently assigned for fall 2022. If you
would like to break your housing contract and live off campus please contact housing@reslife.rochester.edu by August 8, 2022. Please include your

student ID number in your email. Also be sure to reach out to Financial Aid first before responding to ensure you understand how being released to
live off-campus may impact your financial aid if you receive aid.






